
MINUTES 
Wednesday, February 26, 2020 

 Meeting of the CJC Faculty Senate 
Weimer Hall Gator Vison Conference Room, 10:40 to 11:30 a.m. 

 
In attendance: Roberts, Kiousis, Bylund, Fisher, Walsh-Childers, Wanta, 

Ferguson, Leslie. Absent: Chen 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 10:40 

 

2. The minutes of the January 29th meeting were approved. 

 

3. Kousis reported that the Faculty Mentoring Award will be implemented 

next year, pending feedback solicited by senators from their departments.  

 

4. Ferguson reported that the survey of preferences for committee service 

would be sent to faculty before the Spring break.   

 

5. Walsh-Childers solicited input from senators on additional questions to be 

included in the administrator evaluation questionnaire. After additional 

discussion, the senate recommended consulting with the faculty in their 

departments on what teaching faculty should be eligible to participate in 

administrator evaluations. A suggestion was made that this matter also be 

brought before the entire faculty at our end-of year-meeting. 

 

6. Walsh-Childers was nominated and elected unanimously to faculty senate 

chair for 2020-2021.  

 

7. The meeting was adjourned at 11:28 a.m. 
 

Remaining Spring 2020 Senate Meetings 

March 11 and March 25 

April 8 and April 22 


